
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 
For Immediate Release 
April 17, 2018 
 
For More Information: 
Community Development Department / 225-8103 
 
PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING CANCELLED 
 
The Planning Commission regular meeting scheduled for April 17 has been cancelled due to a 
lack of business. The Planning Commission typically meets at 6 p.m. on the first and third Tuesday of 
each month, with some exceptions, and the public is welcome to attend these meetings. 
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